
From: Kate Moss <katemoss295@hotmail.com>
Subject: Testimonial

Date: 22 February 2010 19:20:22 GMT
To: Arthur Hunt <arthur@threecore.co.uk>

Hi Arthur,

Please feel free to use our below recommendation on your website:

We have used Arthur three times for electrical work in our flat, and would use him again for any
future work. We would recommend him absolutely. We have very much appreciated his visits to
give us estimates for trickier jobs (such as running electricity to our garden shed).

Kate and Jamie

(23a Fawnbrake Avenue)  

Got a cool Hotmail story? Tell us now
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